St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach, Mrs Wale & Mrs Cox.
	Homework Subject: 
Phonics Practise 
	Date: Fri 4/11/16


	This Week: 
Welcome back! We hope you had a happy half term and enjoyed the week with your children. We are back and raring to go in Year 1!
Our trip to Ferry Farm this week was very successful. Everyone really enjoyed it and the children had a fantastic time. They set a represented the school brilliantly and we really loved taking them on the trip. The first part of the day was led by Graham the farmer who took us on a walking tour of the whole farm. We saw bulls, cows and calves, pigs and piglets, ducks and carp in the pond, a heron, Shetland ponies, donkeys and lots of sheep! After lunch we split in half and one group went on the adventure playground whilst the other went into the barn, and then we swapped after an hour. In the barn the children got the chance to get up, close and personal with some animals! We handled, fed and stroked goats and their kids, baby rabbits, fully grown rabbits, a hare, guinea pigs, chipmunks, mice, chickens and chicks, piglets and even a bearded-dragon lizard!

We hope they came home with lots of stories to tell you! The pictures will be up on the website soon and on our ‘Down on the Farm’ display, so please have a look if you can.  

Reading and Phonics:
It is great to see our children so enthusiastic about reading! You guys are doing a fab job reading with them at home and they’re working so hard in school. It’s really reflecting in their work and attitude to reading and learning. If you think you would like to do some extra practise with your children on their Phonics skills, I have put lots of resources on our website for you to use. Even if it’s just practising the tricky words or blends they are struggling with, every little helps (.   

Diaries:

We are still waiting for these to be delivered! When these come in I will provide information as to how you can use these to record when you have read with your child. 
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Christmas Craft Help

Thank you for all the corks we have received so far! Please could I ask that you continue to save your corks for us and send them in with your children? Big or small and no matter what style we will be very grateful. Thank you in advance ( 

	Homework:

The quality of the Family History projects we received was excellent, so thank you for your time and effort with your children! The children were so excited to show them to each other and to us. They will be going up in our classroom on our new display within this week.
There is no homework for this week, other than to read their books as normal (

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality over half term, Lottie,” said Wilford.

“I’ve also been to Miss. Brownley’s house for a spin in the washing-machine!”
This week Wilford is going home with Sammy.

He will return back to school after half term on Fri 11th November (.
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child.

	Weekly Reminders:

Indoor PE every Wednesday afternoon.   
Outdoor PE every Tuesday afternoon (for the past few weeks we have been inside as it has been too muddy/wet on the field). 
*ABC PE each Friday (indoor kit required).* Autumn term only.

Tuesday – Tennis for those who have signed up.

	Homework due in: N/A      Reading books changed Monday and Thursday as normal (


